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Office of Nuclear Material- Safety and Safeguards
Attention: Mr. C. E. MacDonald, Chief '
Transportation Branch ]
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear tlr. MacDonald:

Re: St. Lucie Unit No. 1, Docket No. 50-335
Turkey Point 3 & 4, Docket Nos. 50-250 & 50-251
10 CFR Part 71, Packaging of Radiocactive Material
for Transport and Transportation of Radioactive
Material Under Cert: in Conditions

This refers to your letter dated March 19, 1978, requesting us to refer-
ence the specific Florida Power & Light Company Quality Assurance (QA)
program document we intend to use to meet the requiremen'< of 10 CFR The3ks

Pursuant to 10 CFR 71.51(d), we have applied the applicall» portions of

our QA projram to transport packages covezred under 10 C! 71. The Opera-
tional QA program for Turkey Point Units 3 & 4 is as da ribed in the most
current, effective revision to FPL Topical QA Report FPL - QAR-1-76-A, as
modified by our letter (L-76-331), dated September 19, 1%/5. Currently
Pevision 2 to the Topical QA Report is in effect. Por St. Lucie Unit tNo. 1
the Operational QA Program is as described in the plcat Final Safety
Analysis Report, Section 17.2. .

Very truly ycurs,

DOt AEIN
Robert E. Uhrigq
Vice President
Advanced Systems & Technology
REU:JC:cf

ce: Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Region II
Harold F. Reis, Esquire
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